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August 2020 
 
Dear Student, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and resilience regarding the 
cancellation of the Summer 2020 exam series. While it was strange for us to not organise any exams, 
we appreciate it was so much harder for you having worked so hard in preparation. 
 
As you may already know, Ofqual have decided that you will have the opportunity to ‘re-sit’ your exams 
in the autumn term should you wish to try to improve your grade. The dates / deadlines for entry for 
these exams are as follows: 
 
The deadline for A’ level entries is 9am on Friday 28th August 2020. Please note that any entry 
received after these deadlines will NOT be accepted.  
 
You should think very carefully about deciding whether to enter yourself for them. Whilst it may be 
tempting to want to re-sit, our general feeling is that sitting examinations in the autumn term will not 
be appropriate in the vast majority of cases; doing so is likely to impact new courses of study and we 
believe most of you will be better off focusing on these rather than sitting exams at the same time.  
 
If you have not secured your university place as a result of your grades, please see Mrs Jennings or any 
member of the sixth form team before making any decisions about re-sitting. 
 
If you do wish to re-sit any exam, please read the form overleaf carefully, complete the details and 
email this to the Exams Office (exams@lymmhigh.org.uk). Forms will only be accepted via email.  
 
Please note: Autumn exams are not available for vocational qualifications. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
LHS Exams Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

Exam Entries for Autumn Exam Series 2020 
 
If you wish to re-sit an A level exam from this summer, please return this form to the exams office by 
28th August. Forms must be emailed to exams@lymmhigh.org.uk. You will receive confirmation of your 
entry within 48hrs of sending this off. If you have not heard back within this time, please do contact 
exams again to confirm your entry.  
No entries will be made if your form is received after the relevant deadline. Please bear in mind: 
 

• You may take any A level exam for which you were originally entered in Summer 2020. 

• You will be notified of the dates and times of all your exams in September. 

• The autumn exams will be held here at Lymm High School.  

• There is no non-examined assessment (coursework) for the autumn exams, except for GCSE Art & 
Design. Results for all other subjects will be based solely on the examinations.  

• Both the summer and autumn results will stand, but you will be able to choose which certificate 
you present to employers or education providers.  

• Please bear in mind that if the grades you have already been awarded are in line with expectations, 
then we will be expecting you to pay for your exam entry.  

• A level results will be announced in December.  

• If you are considering re-sitting, please do discuss this with Mrs Jennings before making any entries.  
 

Surname 
 

 Year group in 
June 2020 

 

Forename 
 

 Email address  

Date of birth 
 

 Telephone 
number 

 

I have read the above instructions. I have read the JCQ instructions to 
candidates on the exam pages of (school) website and agree to abide 
by all examination regulations.  

Signature: 

Awarding Body  
(Edexcel, AQA, 
OCR, or WJEC) 

Level (GCE 
or GCSE) 

Subject Subject code 
(including tier if 
relevant) 

Fee (or 
deposit) 
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